Health and Human Services
Dept. coordinated with anti-
abortion group
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Washington, Feb 14 (RHC)-- The Donald Trump administration has been working secretly with a radical
anti-abortion group on policies that make it easier for states to defund Planned Parenthood.

Politico reports that last month the Department of Health and Human Services announced changes that
will allow states to exclude Planned Parenthood from Medicaid programs—a policy shift that came shortly
after HHS received a draft legal analysis from the organization Alliance Defending Freedom, which has
been designated a hate group by the Southern Poverty Law Center.

In a statement, Planned Parenthood Executive Vice President Dawn Laguens called the news “shocking
and outrageous,” adding: “The Alliance Defending Freedom has spent decades trying to take away
women’s access to health care and ability to control their own bodies and lives. The Trump-Pence
administration has embraced this group’s philosophy and handed them the pen to make official U.S.
government policy.”
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